
 
 
 
 
      July 1, 2020 
 
 
To the Newton Land Use Committee: 
 
 We are residents at 29 Brewster Road and are neighbors of Damian, Megan and Cooper.  
Damian and Megan showed us the plans for their proposed family room addition.  We feel the 
addition is modest, tasteful and will have very little impact, if any, on the neighborhood. 
 
 We have no objection to their addition and support their plans, especially since the 
addition of little Cooper to their family. 
 
 Please don’t hesitate to call us if you have any questions. 
 
 
      Stephen Guillette 
      Frances O’Brien 
      29 Brewster Road 
      Newton MA 02461 
      Tel. 617-630-1193 


